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ISFE: End of Transitional Arrangements 
 
Published: February 2023 
 
The transitional arrangements that were in place during 2021/2022 to allow for candidates to switch 
over to the new ISFE Examination format have now come to an end. This means that going forward 
all candidates; 
 

• Candidates must normally pass Part A within two years of their first attempt at Part A 
• Candidates must pass Part A before applying to sit Part B 
• Candidates must normally pass Part B by the end of their training programme, or within two 

years of their first attempt at Part B 
• Candidates will have a maximum of four attempts at Part A and four attempts at Part B 

 
 
 
 


